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ENGLISH 4.10.2021  

 
CORONAVAIRUS UPDATE FROM 4.10.2021 
RECOMMENDATIONS AND RESTRICTIONS  

 
 
The coronavirus pandemic situation in Meri-Lappin area is in a low stage. But there is still virus 
in the area, individual infection especially among the unvaccinated appear almost daily. 
 
 

- It is strongly recommended to wear face mask in all situations where there are not 
possibilities to keep safe distance.  

 
- It is possible to visit the residents of the care service homes and nursing homes 

observing the safety distance and using protective equipment. Visitations could be 
staggered and must be agreed in advance with service homes management. There can 
be a maximum of two visitors at a time. 
 

- Face mask, safety distancing and good hand hygiene should be observed during the 
visit. 
 

- Travels to areas where pandemic situations are in bad stages is not recommended. 
 

- The receiving coronavirus vaccine and gradual withdrawal of restrictive and protection 
measures is strongly recommended. 
 

- The guidelines are effective until further notice. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


